

One Southampton Row London WC1B 5HA T: 0345 08 08 500 metrobankonline.co.uk

MR JOHN LUNNON NEIDIN FERNHILL RD CLONAKILTY CO CORK

25 October 2017

Dear Mr Lunnon

Your Pension Bank Account

The banking services we provide to Pension Practitioner will be ending soon, which means the pension bank account you have with us will be closed on 13 December 2017.

If the account is still in credit, we will send you a cheque for the balance which will be made out in the name of

the pension scheme. It's important that you arrange to clear any debits on this account and transfer any credit into a new account in the name of the pension scheme before this date. Once this account is closed, no standing orders will be paid, and any cheques or direct debits that are sent to the account will be returned to the sender, but we cannot guarantee a timeframe on when these will be received.

Please tell any third parties to make further payments into your alternative accounts.

If you have any questions about this change, please get in touch with your pension scheme provider, Pension Practitioner.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Dunn Partnership Bar

Partnership Banking Director